Printed by: Elizabeth Keefe
Title: letter: Millburn 24

August 2, 2010 11:07:35 AM
Page 1 of 1

Message

Aug 2, 2010 9:16 AM

From:

Amy Petitti <amyattideways@earthlink.net>

Amy Petitti <amyattideways@earthlink.net>

To:

Elizabeth Keefe

Subject:

letter

July 29, 2010

Elizabeth Keefe Director of Special Services Millburn District 24 18550 Wadsworth Road Wadsworth, IL

Dear Elizabeth -

This letter is to serve as confirmation of my resignation as a school social worker for the Millburn District. As I mentioned during our conversation, it has been a privilege to work for such an amazing District helping students learn to problem solve challenges that may interfere with their personal academic and social success. This was a very tough decision for me and I will greatly miss the students, their families and of course the wonderful Millburn staff. Thank you for allowing me to serve this community.

I wish you all a wonderful school year!

Very truly yours,

Amy Petitti

July 20, 2010

Dr. Ellen Mauer Millburn District 24 640 Freedom Way Lindenhurst, IL 60046

Dear Dr. Mauer and Millburn District 24 Board of Education:

Please accept this letter of resignation from my position as a $3^{\rm rd}$ grade contracted teacher at Millburn West School due to medical reasons. My resignation will be effective September 10, 2010.

Thank you for the opportunity to work in Millburn District 24 during the past few years. It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as a public school teacher in this district.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 847/356-2330.

Sincerely,

Lisa Erickson

2664 Constitution Ct. Lindenhurst, IL 60046

isatrickson

August 6, 2010

Dear Administrators,

I am writing this letter with much regret. Although I have enjoyed the many years that I have worked full time for Millburn School District, I wish to spend more time with my family than a full time position would allow.

It was my hope that the district would continue to support me, as it has so many others, with the changing needs of its long term employees. Due to the fact that my request to be employed part time has been denied I have no other choice but to resign my position with the district.

I truly hope Millburn School District will consider my employment in the future. I would continue to provide excellent educational services to the district and its students.

Thank you and sincerely yours,

Andrea Kitowski